Form Letter to Ohio House Representatives
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State ZIP]
[Email / Phone, optional]
[Date]
The Honorable [Representative’s Full Name]
Ohio House of Representatives
[Office Address]
Re: Support for House Bill 72 – Protecting Life and Human Dignity
Dear Representative [Last Name],
I write to you as a concerned citizen and a person of faith to ask for your support of House Bill 72, legislation that reflects Ohio’s deepest values by prohibiting state funding of the intentional termination of human life.
HB 72 reinforces current law banning taxpayer funding for abortion, expands protections against assisted suicide, and abolishes the death penalty by linking these prohibitions together. This consistent ethic of life approach reflects a commitment to human dignity at every stage and circumstance — from the child in the womb, to the elderly, to those who have committed serious crimes.
As St. John Paul II taught, we are called to “respect, protect, love, and serve life — every human life” (Evangelium Vitae, no. 5). I believe HB 72 offers Ohio a chance to live out that vision by ensuring that our laws and budgets never undermine human dignity but instead uphold it.
Please commit to preventing taxpayer funding of the intentional termination of life by supporting House Bill 72. Thank you for your service to our state, and know that I am praying for you and your colleagues as you deliberate this important matter.
Respectfully,
Please add your own story about this issue to personalize your message:

[Your Name]




